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Homicide of a Juvenile – Case #3-68 

Updated – July 18, 2024 

 
On July 22, 1981, Delaware County Sheriff’s Office, Delaware, Ohio took a report of a missing 

juvenile, Joanne Hebert, age 14-years old, of Powell, Ohio.  On September 29, 1981, a hunter reported 

discovering what appeared to be the remains of a human body while hunting in a wooded area on 

McKitrick Road in the area of Mitchell-Dewitt Road.  Further investigation and autopsy of the remains 

determined it was the missing juvenile, Joanne Lynn Hebert.  The cause of death was ruled a homicide, 

Ms. Hebert was reportedly last seen at the former Tag’s Market, currently a Walgreen Drug Store 

located on Dublin Road on State Route 745 at the intersection of Glick Road in Delaware County, 

where she reportedly was using a pay phone. 

 

In cooperation with local law enforcement agencies, we are asking for your help in providing 

information that may assist in the investigation pertaining to the murder of Joanne Hebert.  If you have 

any information that may help, please call Lieutenant Jeff Stiers at (937) 645-4126 or by email at 

jstiers@unioncountyohio.gov.  Anonymous information may be left via voicemail on Union County 

Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip Hotline at (937) 642-7653. 
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